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Christmas Cards – DEADLINE TO ORDER THIS FRIDAY 17th NOVEMBER 
The children have each designed their own Christmas cards and by now you should have received a 

copy of their artwork and details on how to order. Please note the order deadline is Friday 17th 
November 11.59pm to allow time for printing and shipping. 
 

To place your order:  
1. Go to https://approve.myfundraisinghub.com enter the codes supplied on their artwork 

card and confirm their name and class. You can then approve their artwork.  

2. Once the artwork is approved you will be directed to the online shop. Click shop now > 
choose your product > enter the organisation and design code (details are on the leaflet the 

children brought home).  
3. Follow the prompts to complete your order at the checkout. All payments must be made 

online when you place your order using a credit or debit card, and all orders will be 

despatched with free delivery to school.  
4. All orders must be placed by Friday 17th November 11.59pm at which time all orders are 

sent to print. Please note if you have children in the Infants and the Junior school – you will 

need to place separate orders in the online shop as class fundraising aren’t able to mix the 
different school codes within the same order.  

 
Click here for the frequently asked questions https://shop.classfundraising.co.uk/pages/faq Or send 
an email to ksaevents10@gmail.com. 

 
Christmas Pop Up Fair – Friday 1st December 
Sadly we didn’t get the volunteer support we needed to do a big Christmas Fair this year but instead 

please join us for the KSA Festive Pop-Up on Friday 1st December straight after school. Although 
there will be no external stall holders this year, we’ve got some fabulous treats in store for the 

children including festive stalls, games, lots of prizes and of course mince pies and hot chocolate.  
 
Both schools have agreed the children can have a non-uniform day on Friday 1s t December in return 

for a cash donation OR prize donation for the Festive Pop Up. Prize donations could be small toys, 
bubbles, stationary items, sweets etc. Please bring donations into school on Friday 1s t December.   

 
Reminder – Christmas Raffle 
This week the children should have brought home two books of raffle tickets. Please sell them to 

family, friends, neighbours and work colleagues and then return the completed stubs, money, and 
any unsold tickets to the schools by Thursday 30th November. 
 

Tickets cost just £1 each, or a book of 5 tickets for £5. Our first prize is £100 cash, second prize is 
£50 cash and 3rd prize is a Christmas hamper, plus we have many more prizes! 

 
The draw will take place at the Christmas Pop Up Fair on Friday 1s t December. 
Keep an eye on our Facebook page for more details on our fantastic prizes.  

 
Letters from the North Pole 
Great news!!! Santa's Elves have been in touch with the KSA team and they can't wait to receive 

letters from all the children at Kempshott Infant and Junior schools. Look out for more details very 
shortly. 
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THANK YOU!! Clothes recycling on Friday 10th November 
 

Thank you for anyone who donated towards the clothes bag recycling event last week. Despite the 
very wet weather, we managed to keep everything safe and dry under our gazebo and raised an 

amazing £256.50!  
 
 

That’s it for now, but please follow us on Facebook and Instagram to stay up to date with all our 
latest news on our social channels. 
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